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RE: Roadside Portals Mine, C-1981-041 
            Permit Renewal No. 8 Second Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Ms. Hammond,  
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) received the 
Roadside Mine’s submittal of adequacy responses to the Division’s Preliminary 
Adequacy Review on September 28, 2022.  The Division has completed reviewing the 
adequacy responses and found that all adequacy items have been satisfied.  The Division 
has no further Adequacy comments. 
 

This concludes the Division’s adequacy review of Permit Renewal No. 8.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (303)-866-3567 x8185 or by email at 

clayton.wein@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Clayton Wein 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

October 13, 2022 
 

Tonya Hammond 
Snowcap Coal Company, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1430 
Palisade, CO 81526 
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